Von: Paola PASINATI

Gesendet: Sonntag, 2. Mai 2021 12:48
An: asem khedr

Cc: Javier Molina

Betreff: COMMUNICATION

Dear Asem,

| hereby confirm that in April 2021 we did not plan any collaboration with Pyramids Promotions
GmbH due to the Corona virus pandemic and its impact on the business.

Thank you

Best regards

Paola Pasinati

Field Supervisor

Bvlgari - Perfume

Travel Retail Europe & Africa
Mobile phone +39 342 6179911
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